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Dr. W. H. Hatcher, 
Biological Building, 
McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Hatcher,

Physics 2,German.

If Physics 2 remains on the new
Timetable at 11-12 on Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday, 
then we suggest that Greek be interchanged with German 
on your Timetable. This will suit all B.Sc. students, 
and would never present any difficulty with B.A. students.

Morning Lectures.

Is it really an advantage that Arts
students of the first year should have all lectures in
the morning, and nothing to do on any afternoon< It
true that B.Sc. students have laboratories and so do a 
few B.A. students. It seems much better that instead 
of having three or four lectures in the morning that 
these should be spread out over the day. r-: his is a 
point for the consideration of your Committee.

Biology.

We strongly recommend that Biology
be put at some other hour, so that B.Sc. students may 
be able to take Physios, Chemistry and Biology.
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they could continue at laboratory on these three 
afternoons? An alternative plan, suggested by Dr. Shaw, 
is that Biology 1 lectures be made to coincide with 
Physics 2 lectures whenever that may be.

Yours very truly,

A. S. Eve, 
Director.


